34.ª Sessão do GT do UPR 

Gambia

Projeto de Intervenção de Portugal

Portugal warmly welcomes the delegation of The Gambia and thanks for its report.

Portugal congratulates The Gambia for the ratification of the UN Convention against Torture and the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. Furthermore, we welcome the establishment of a National Human Rights Commission as well as the Truth Reconciliation and Reparations Commission.

Portugal recommends that The Gambia:
· takes the necessary measures to ensure that the National Human Rights Commission is adequately funded, the proper execution of its mandate, and that conditions are in place to ensure complete independence of the Truth Reconciliation and Reparations Commission;

· take the necessary steps to investigate all allegations of torture in detention and ensure that prison conditions are in line with international standards.
Portugal would like to wish The Gambia a successful UPR Review.

Thank you, Mr. President. 
